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Nursery News 

Term 5 – week 4 

Useful websites 

Communication and Language 

This week we have been learning 

about the book ‘Supertato!’. They 

have been discussing the characters 

in the story and have been 

identifying key features of 

superhero costumes. 

Expressive Arts and Design 

We are learning about nutrition this 

term – the children have followed a 

recipe to make a play-doh salad. 

Understanding the World 

The children are learning about looking after 

the environment this term. We have been 

looking at recycling and what this means. 

The children have created their own bright 

and colourful recycling signs using a collage 

technique to encourage recycling in the 

school. 

 

Literacy 

This week the children have been enjoying 

reading the book ‘Supertato!’. The children 

have designed a ‘WANTED!’ poster to warn 

others of the dangers of the Evil Pea!   

We have also been recapping the sounds we 

know in phonics. We have been recapping 

and identifying the beginning sound of 

everyday words which will then support the 

children with their future reading and 

writing skills.   

 

 

Maths 

The children have explored comparing 

groups using mathematical language 

such as ‘more’ and ‘fewer’. They have 

explored groups of physical objects and 

images of groups.  

 

 

 

Physical Education 

This term we have been focusing on learning traditional playground games with this week’s focus being on the game 

hopscotch. We have talked about why it is important to warm up our bodies before exercise and practised moving around 

the playground safely. 

P.E. every Tuesday 

Children need to come 

into school wearing a 

PE kit (white polo shirt 

with black shorts/ 

joggers and trainers). 

Please ensure NO 

jewellery is worn. 

 

 

 

 

Home Activity 

 

Practice using our 

new vocabulary: 

- Cape 

- Eye mask 

- Rescue 

- Emergency 

RE 

In RE the children have been 

exploring stories focusing on 

what we can learn from 

them. We read the story 

‘The Proudest Blue’ and 

discussed the value of 

diversity and feeling proud of 

your identity. 

We operate an open door policy, so 

please feel free to come and discuss 

any matters including celebratory 

milestones with us.   

 

Our topic is People Who Help Us! 

Key dates and events 

The sunshine is making an appearance! 

This is a polite reminder asking parents to 

start preparing named sunhats to leave in 

school, a letter regarding suncream will 

be sent home soon. 


